
VA-13 
 
 
 

Administrative code that is concise and accurate enables laws to be applied for the benefit of society. It is 
the opinion of the Board of Veterans Affairs that this revision of VA-13 improves the programs described 
within it through accurate definition and description. This revision will provide better opportunity for 
veterans in Wisconsin. 
 
The Board of Veterans Affairs unanimously voted to approve this revision to VA-13 on October, 12, 
2023. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Jason Maloney 
 
Jason Maloney, Chair 
Board of Veterans Affairs 


